
 

 

 

 
                                                                       

 

MON           10:00 am  Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 

    7:00 pm Woodwind Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 
  

TUE 9:30 am Ministerial Growth Team 

 9:30 am Ladies Bible Study (Grace Room) 

 10:00 am Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 

 10:30 am Ministerial Team Meeting  

           6:00 pm DivorceCare Ministry (School Classroom 9) 

 6:30 pm Handbell Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 

 7:00 pm Following the Promise Bible Study (Faith Room)  

 7:30 pm Easter Festival Choir Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 
 

WED           9:30 am Mommy and Me (Faith Room)  

  4:30 pm Public School Confirmation Instruction Classes 

   6:30 pm Easter Orchestra and Choir Rehearsal (Main Church) 

  8:00 pm Brass Ensemble Rehearsal  

    

THURS  Maundy Thursday  

 6:30 am Sunrise Bible Study (Faith Room) 

         10:00 am Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 

 3:30 pm Maundy Thursday Worship Service with Holy Communion 

 6:30 pm Easter Food Basket Distribution (Trinity Café) 

 7:00 pm Maundy Thursday Worship Service with Holy Communion 

   

FRI  Good Friday 

 1:00 pm Good Friday Worship Service 

 3:30 pm Good Friday Worship Service 

 7:00 pm Good Friday Worship Service 

 

 SAT  8:00 am  Men’s Breakfast Bible Study (Grace Room) 

   5:00 pm Easter Vigil Worship Service  

                

SUN    Easter Sunday 

  6:00 pm Easter Sunrise Worship Service                     

  7:45 am Easter Festival Worship Service 

  9:15 am Easter Festival Worship Service 

   9:45 am The Bridge Communion 

       10:15 am Easter at The Bridge 

                               10:45 am Easter Festival Worship Service  
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WHO WILL YOU INVITE THIS EASTER? 

Social media can help you share our posts and emails with others.   

• Our website just for Easter services is www.stpaulmuskego.org/easter-services-at-st-pauls. 

• Text or email this address to friends and family. 

• Like and share our Facebook page: St. Paul’s Lutheran Church – Muskego, Wisconsin. 
 

SUNDAY MORNING NURSERY 

If you have small children, you might appreciate being able to focus on the sermon without 

interruption. We have a staffed nursery every Sunday during the 9:15 and 10:45 am services in the 

east wing of the church. A silent pager system allows childcare providers to alert you to any need 

your child has. Ask a worship host for directions. 
 

HOSPITALIZED 

Norman Boye is at Froedtert. Margaret Kujath and Brittany Michaels have been discharged from  

the rehab center/hospital. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

      1138 attended last weekend’s worship services.  359 attended midweek Lenten services.  

 

PRAYERS REQUESTED 

Please pray for the following individuals in their time of need:  Dawn Brown, David Burkowitz, Sharon 

Dreyer, Namine Eiche, Brittany Gillespie, Tom Goodman, Janelle Gray, Daniel Holtz, Dawn Jahns, 

Judith Lauber, Sandra Merfeld, Sonia Neuberger, Cheri Sorensen, Jeanne Steinbrecher, and Dick and 

Jane Sternberg.   
 

EASTER MEALS PICK UP TIME 

Our Food Pantry Team will be distributing the Easter food baskets on Thursday, March 29, 6:30 –  

8:00 pm, in the Trinity Café. If you or a family member or friend have requested an Easter food  

basket, please pick it up at this time. 
 

PUERTO RICO HURRICANE AID FINAL REPORT 

Thank you to everyone who donated to provide help to our “extended family” in Puerto Rico after 

Hurricane Maria last fall. You generously gave $9,124.79! The team used $6,732.52 of that amount to 

help the family and friends of St. Paul’s member, Diane Ludwig, whose homes and livelihoods were 

destroyed in the hurricane. This week we sent the remaining $2,392.27 to our synod’s Christian Aid 

and Relief Fund to help rebuild one of our churches in Puerto Rico. This closes the Puerto Rico 

project. Any additional gifts labeled for Puerto Rico will be placed in our Friends in Need fund. 
 

THRIVENT CHOICE DOLLARS 

Thrivent Financial members who have available Choice Dollars have until March 31 to direct them. Go 

to www.Thrivent.com/thriventchoid to learn more or call 800-847-4836 and say “Thrivent Choice” 

after the prompt. Thank you to all who have used this opportunity to increase your support of the 

ministry of St. Paul’s Church and School.  
 

MRS. SALLY WALLNER – MUSKEGO VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR!  

St. Paul’s Outreach Coordinator Sally Wallner has received the Muskego Chamber 

of Commerce 2017  Volunteer of the Year award!  We congratulate Sally and are so 
thankful for her light that shines with the love of Christ in our community and at St. 

Paul’s.  As an ambassador for St. Paul’s, Sally is a shining example to our community 

of the love of Christ that also flows through St. Paul’s.  If you would like to speak 

with Sally about future outreach volunteer opportunities, she can be reached at  

(414) 422-0320, ext. 294, or swallner@stpaulmuskego.org.   
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Mark your Connection Card to receive more information or call the church office at (414) 422-0320. 
 

AN OPPORTUNITY TO KNOW JESUS BETTER    

Anyone and everyone is invited to Following the Promise, a Bible study tracing the promise of the Savior 

through the Bible all the way into your own life. This study also serves as St. Paul’s pre-membership 

study.  Pastor Nate Strobel is leading these studies in the Faith Room on Tuesdays at 7:00 pm beginning 

May 8.  A second class begins Sunday, April 15, 8:30-9:30 am, in school classroom 9.  
 

DAVE RAMSEY FINANCIAL PEACE COURSE FOR TEENS AND PARENTS 

St. Paul’s member and father of teens, Erich Gunther, has offered to present Generation Change—a course for 

teens and parents. Generation Change was created by Dave Ramsey and his daughter to lead teens to a better 

understanding of God, themselves and their money—and how it all works together. Mark the back of your 

Connection Card or email Dr. Nelson at jnelson@stpaulmsukego.org if you are interested.  
 

TUG TALK  

The next TUG Talk is Sunday, March 25, at 6:30 pm in Trinity Café.  We will continue our 

look at Joseph: Abandoned, Tested, Trapped, Promoted. How did the God-guided choices 

Joseph made help him overcome every overwhelming obstacle life threw at him?   

 

CLASS OF 2018 – LET US KNOW YOUR PLANS 

St. Paul’s will be celebrating our teens graduating from junior and senior high school this spring.   

Contact Dr. Nelson at jnelson@stpaulmuskego.org or (414) 422-0320, ext. 145 with the following: 

• What school are you graduating from?   

• What are are your plans for fall 2017?  8th grade graduates - what high school?   

12th grade graduates - what college, branch of military, or work area?  
 

UNDERSTANDING ISLAM 

Join Pastor John Brug, Ph.D., retired professor at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary, in studying the beliefs 

and religious practices of Islam: political history, jihad, terrorism, and the role of women. The final 

lesson will offer suggestions for outreach to Muslims.  As part of his doctoral studies, Professor Brug 
lived in the Middle East for a year.  Attend in the Grace Room, Sundays at 9:15 am, April 8-May 6. 

 

MOMMY & ME  

Mommy & Me is a group for moms of young children — infant through age five.  The group meets at St. 

Paul’s on Wednesdays, 9:30 - 11:00 am, in the Faith Room. Contact Sam Lindner at 

sam.lindner2323@gmail.com or (989) 284-2854 for more information. 
 

DIVORCECARE  

DivorceCare meets Tuesdays, 6:00 - 7:30 pm, in school classroom 9.  Contact Kristen Miller at 

kmiller@stpaulmuskego.org for more information. 
 

MEN’S SOFTBALL LEAGUE  

St. Lucas Lutheran Church in Bay View is looking for 4-5 men to fill out their roster for their Tuesday 

night softball league.  The league runs May 1 – mid-August.  Games are played at 6:30, 7:30, and 8:30 pm 

at Sijan Field in Bay View.  If you are interested, please contact Mike Westendorf at  

mike@mikewestendorf.com or text (414) 507-8250. 
 

STONEY CREEK ADULT COMMUNITY JOB OPENING  

Stoney Creek Adult Community is looking for a creative, energetic, and compassionate person who has a 

heart for seniors. The part-time position available has many facets with the main duties being coordinating 

a balanced variety of activities for their community of residents.  Contact Cindy at (414) 414-4686 to 
apply. More information about Stoney Creek may be found at www.stoneycreekmuskego.com  
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